

Coming Events

- Intent's to return due Friday, April 12th.
- Pizza Friday, April12th (cheese only)
- Thursday, April
 18th Holy Thursday
 prayer service. (full
 uniform)
- Friday, April 19th Good Friday Tenebrae (full uniform)
- Friday, April 19th
 Noon Dismissal for
 Easter Vacation
- Yearbook orders due Friday, April 19th!
- Easter Vacation April 22nd-April 26th.
- MAP testing window April 29th-May 24th
- McDonalds lunch Friday, May 3rd.
- Friday, May 10th noon dismissal for staff development

St Michael's Tuesday Newsletter April 8th, 2019

Dear Parents,

Thank you-

A special thanks to Mrs. Murphy and Mr. Downing our science teachers and our judges, Pat Jack, Mike Kuntz and Sharon Herrmann who judged each project display and the student's ability to explain their scientific experiment. The judges were impressed with the students poise and ease in defending their work.

Gentle Reminder--Volunteers needed!

Since there are many activities during the last few weeks, there is a variety of opportunities to complete your volunteer hours for the 2018-2019 School Year. We still need parents for the following:

Grade 1-3rd- Track meet—May 17th, St. Mary Magdalene School

Car pool Chaperone for events

Grade 4-8th Track Meet - May 21nd—Everett Stadium

Car pool Chaperone for events

All School Field Day- June 12th—St. Michael School

Supervise Events— Coordinated by Ms. Melander Help prepare lunch—Coordinated by Parents Club

If you are interested in these opportunities to complete your hours please contact Mrs. Chhin in the school office.

SSB 5514

This House Bill would which would require law enforcement to provide critical notifications to a school (whether public or private) in the event of an emergency. The Bill needs only a vote of the House! Please contact your representative today and encourage them to protect all children! Visit the https://wacatholics.org/be-an-advocate/action-center to connect directly with representatives in your district and encourage their support of the bill.

Peace, Karen Matthews Principal

Parent's club and Auction News

Easter Parade April 20th!

We are once again participating in the Easter Parade in downtown Snohomish! There are many parts to making this a success - see how you can help! You can

- a) Donate Candy
- b) Help decorate the float on Thursday April 18th after morning mass (at the Bartelheimer farm)
- c) Walk or ride in the parade representing St. Mike's on April 20th
- d) ALL OF THE ABOVE!!

Contact Kyla Bartelheimer with questions.

Teacher Appreciation week is May 6-11. Sounds far away, I know, but it will come fast! We are seeking parents to create door posters for our teachers! This counts as volunteer hours and is a great at home project! Not yet covered are Grades 3/4, 1/2, K, Library, Dr. Matthews, Mrs. Chhin, and our custodian Mrs. Tarasewicz. Pinterest has lots of great ideas for these posters. Contact Niki Shinneman Yarnot if you are able to help out!

Save the date - Plant sale is May 3rd from 2:30-3:30 and May 5th from 9am - 12pm. We will need help with set up and take down. Please also come and shop! Money raised will support outdoor education for next year's 5/6 students at Camp Hamilton.

Friendly Reminder

Prior to 8:20 am there is no supervision for the students. If you are here before 8:20 your children may wait in the car or we ask that you stay in the drop off line until a staff member has opened the door downstairs. This is to insure their safety.

Attendance Procedure
If your student is going to be late/absent or leaving early, please

call Cassie Chhin in the school office at 360-568-0821 ext:102

Volunteers Needed!

Don't forget about our volunteer needs!

• Club and Extracurricular leadership needed

Hot Lunch Schedule January though June.

Pizza– April 12th (cheese only) McDonalds– May 3rd Pizza– May 31st If your child is late for school (arriving after 8:30 am) they must be signed in at the office by a parent or guardian, and get a tardy slip from the office before going into their classroom.